
 
Minutes of a Closed Meeting of The Trimley St Martin Monthly Parish Council Meeting 

06 January 2015 

The Trimley Memorial Hall, Trimley St Martin 

Opened at 21:00 hrs 

Minute Number 12/15 - To consider the exclusion of the public and press in the public interest for consideration of 

the following (if deemed necessary): 

Present: Parish Councillors: John Barker (Chairman), John Sills (Vice Chairman), Ian Cowan, Bob Parker, Carol Garrett, 

Dave Pither, Justine Good, Joe Smith and Berridge Eve 

Minutes – dictated to Kit Coutts (Clerk) by the Chairman John Barker 

Personnel Issues  

The Clerk left the room. 

The annual review of the Clerk’s spine point as opposed to cost of living increase was explained by the Chairman and 

reviewed by members.   

After discussion and using the latest NALC/SLCC  Spinal Column Points and hourly rates, it was proposed by Cllr 

Berridge Eve and seconded by Cllr Carol Garrett that the Clerk be advanced to Spine point 25with effect from 

January.  There was a show of hands and all present were in favour. 

The Clerk returned and the Chair thanked the Clerk for her efforts during the past year in particular the financial and 

legal aspects of the reinstatement project of the Memorial Hall. 

Meeting closed at 21:25 hrs 

 

 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………….                                                       Dated…………………… 
 
 

 


